

10th December 2019

Dear Parent,

Singing Around the Christmas Tree – Wednesday 18th December

Our Christmas celebrations are completed this year by our, now traditional, Singing Around the Christmas Tree event next Wednesday. The event starts at 5.00pm and parents, children and all members of the community are invited to join us for the fun.

Your child, as a member of the choir has a key role in supporting this event, if they are able to come along. They will be leading the singing from the balcony above the courtyard – for many, their first taste of superstardom! It would be great if your child could join us for this bit of Xmas fun. We are asking choir members to join Mr Blurton from 4.45pm in the Studio to warm up for the event. We then expect them to be ready to leave following the event at 5.45pm – we would ask you to collect them from the Studio so that we can ensure that they are handed over to you safely.

A reply slip will be coming your way, in paper format, for completion and return to us to confirm your child's attendance at the event, or to let us know that they can't be with us. We look forward to receiving this very soon so that we can finalise plans.

Yours sincerely,

Scott Hampton
Leader of Learning and Development